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                                                  INFORMATION RELEASE                                          09/17/13 

SHERIFF’S OFFICE TO HOLD MULTI AGENCY TRAINING 

 

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting 4 training sessions for law enforcement agencies 

throughout California. This training will be presented by the California Department of Justice and will 

be for law enforcement employees who are associated with entering data regarding persons required to 

register due to convictions of arson or sexual related crimes. 

 

California law requires that persons convicted of certain arson or sexual related crimes register with 

their local law enforcement agencies annually. The training provided will be free of charge to the law 

enforcement personnel attending and will be presented in 4 hour sessions. There are currently four 

classes scheduled, 2 on September 25
th

 and 2 on September 26
th

. The training will be specific to the 

entering of registrant’s data into the California Sex and Arson Registry, (CSAR) system through 

various interfaces. 

 

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office continues its commitment to keep the community safe from 

convicted criminals that may be a threat to the community we serve. Continued monitoring of these 

offenders allows law enforcement throughout California to monitor their status within minutes. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me using the information listed below. 

 

 

Daryl P Snedeker Deputy Sheriff\Public Information Officer  

Solano County Sheriff’s Office  

530 Union Ave., Suite 100  

Fairfield, CA 94533  

Desk: (707)784-7511  

Cellular: (707) 398-8261  
Email: dpsnedeker@solanocounty.com 

 


